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February 2023 

 

 

Welcome VPK Parents and Students 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

 We wanted to thank you for  choosing  our  school. We  will  ensure  that  your  child  is  

provided with all the opportunities and learning experiences they need to have a successful 

VPK Program. We are looking forward to meet and getting to know our new students and their 

families, and we welcome back our returning students on our “Meet the Teacher” on August 

11th, 2023 and at the first day of school, August 14th, 2023. We look forward to seeing you 

then.  

 

 VPK hours are from 8:30 am to 12:00pm, this includes, breakfast and Lunch. Breakfast 

is served at 8:30am, and lunch is served at 11:30am. Please have your child arrive to school no 

later than 8:30am. Critical learning and instructional time begins at 8:55am and we do not 

want your child to miss any structured, learning activities, that may help in your child’s devel-

opment.  

 

 Our school provides wrap  around  care. If  you  are  interested  in  this  service,  please  

contact the school office for more information and pricing. 

 

 Our students are required to wear school issued uniforms, therefore visit this website 

at mohouniforms.com where you could buy them under our logo. Uniforms are mandatory for 

everyone. On Fridays, we will be having “Spirit Day” where your child should wear our Spirit t-

shirt with Jeans. You could buy this t-shirt at the school office for $12 (Only cash) 

 

  

 Attached to this email you  will  find:  an enrollment application, acknowledgment & 

photo/video release form, Terms & Conditions form (please fill out, sign and return them), and 
our VPK Parents Handbook where you will need to fill out, sign, and return the following forms 

included on it: Attendance Agreement, Discipline Agreement, and Parent Agreement Form. We 

also need an updated copy of your child’s immunization form, and the physical form.  

 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Maria Cristina Pereda 

Director 


